
	

April 10, 2019	
	
Dear	DSA	Community,	
	

I	am	writing	to	update	you	on	after-school	activities	with	the	impending	storm.		The	weather	forecast	
is	currently	calling	for	blizzard	conditions	starting	this	afternoon	and	lasting	into	the	evening	hours.		The	
forecast	is	also	calling	for	snow	to	continue	until	11	am	tomorrow.		With	this	forecast	in	mind	we	want	to		
make		sure	our	community	is	safe	and	not	on	the	roads.		Many	of	you	travel	from	all	parts	of	the	metropolitan	
area.		All	afternoon	and	evening	activities	at	DSA	will	be	cancelled	today.		The	evening	performance	of	the	8th	
grade	play,	“Seussical”	will	be	moved	to	a	1	pm	performance	on	Sunday.	

	
In	order	to	be	pro-active	for	tomorrow,	Thursday,	April	11th	we	will	also	be	moving	the	performance	

of	the	8th	grade	play	in	case	Denver	Public	Schools	cancels	classes	tomorrow.		This	performance	will	be	
moved	to	3:00	pm	on	Sunday.	

	
	
	 	 	 	 Sincerely,	

	

	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 William	M.	Kohut,	
	 	 	 	 	 Principal 


